Encinal Canyon Pressure Zones 525 & 825 Improvements Project
TRENCH PAVING

Los Angeles County Public Works will be conducting trench paving at the locations
specified below, as part of the Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Encinal
Canyon Improvements Projects.

Residents are advised to plan carefully during the upcoming trench paving. Drivers should
allow extra time for travel and anticipate potential traffic delays during construction hours.
Be prepared to encounter lane closures and carefully follow instructions from on-site
traffic personnel. Limited access to driveways at the locations specified below. Please
plan to move your vehicle in advance.

PROJECT MAP

Location:  See below
Date: February 10-11, 2025
Time: 8 AM -4 PM

Tentative Schedule (Paving dependent
on field conditions, exact locations may
vary)

February 10, 2025: Encinal Canyon
Road, Via Vienta, and Calle De La Burrita

February 11, 2025: Calle De La Burrita,
and Avenida Del Mar, and streets that
remain unfinished from the previous
scheduled date.

For additional project information, click here for a project fact sheet. Primary Contact:
Navid Ehsan, Construction Manager, (949) 228-4982. Secondary Contact: Yggy Ruiz,
Public Works Senior Construction Manager, (626) 949-2447.

For questions about water service, contact LA County Waterworks (877) 637-3661 from
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.

For emergencies after hours, please contact LA County Public Works 24-hour Dispatch
Center at (800) 675-4357 (HELP). Media inquiries can be directed to
pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center.




